
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD21A/0179

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 01/07/2021

Development:

Location :

Removal of selected hedging, the removal of the existing 52 car parking spaces and the construction of a 4-storey 

apartment building with setbacks at third floor level, total 14 apartments comprising of 1 one-bedroom, 11 two 

bedroom; 2 three bedroom apartments, all with associated private open spaces areas in the form of balconies; 

access to the development from existing vehicular and pedestrian entrance from Leixlip Road (R835) and from 

proposed new vehicular and pedestrian access from Ardeevin Drive; all with associated landscaped courtyard at 

ground floor level, sedum roof (main roof), bicycle storage, bin storage, signage, associated drainage and site 

development works (Protected Structure RPS No. 094).

Ball Alley House, Leixlip Road, Lucan, Co. Dublin



IW Recommendation: Further Information Required

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

Sunday 1 August 2021

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water  

1.1  In order to assess the if the  public water infrastructure has sufficient capacity for the 

proposed development further information is requested as follows; 

The applicant is required to engage with Irish Water through the submission of a Pre-Connection 

Enquiry (PCE) in order to determine the feasibility of connection to the public water 

infrastructure. The Confirmation of Feasibility (COF) must be submitted to the planning 

department as the response to this further information request. Pre-connection enquiries can be 

made at https://www.water.ie/connections/get-connected/.

1.2 The applicant has proposed to locate a watermain directly above a proposed underground 

surface water attenuation system. This is not acceptable as watermains must be a minimum 

setback distance of 3m from any surface water attenuation systems. The applicant is required to 

submit a revised site services layout drawing showing that proposed watermains are a minimum 

of 3m away from proposed surface water attenuation systems.

1.3  All works  are to comply  with the  Irish Water Standard Details & Code of Practice for Water 

Infrastructure 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul 

2.1    In order to assess the if the  public wastewater infrastructure has sufficient capacity for the 

proposed development further information is requested as follows; 

The applicant is required to engage with Irish Water through the submission of a Pre-Connection 

Enquiry (PCE) in order to determine the feasibility of connection to the public wastewater 

infrastructure. The Confirmation of Feasibility (COF) must be submitted to the planning 

department as the response to this further information request. Pre-connection enquiries can be 

made at https://www.water.ie/connections/get-connected/.

2.2  All works  are to comply  with the  Irish Water Standard Details & Code of Practice for 

WasteWater Infrastructure 




